
SIGN UP FOR PARENTS’ EVENING 

 Thank you to the many parents who have signed up for 

Parents’ Evening on   

Tuesday 24 October – 2.40 - 8.00pm.  

1B/R parents, we will rearrange a second date when 

we return after the Half term holiday. 
 

If you haven’t yet, please sign up and share your child’s 

progress and achievements. 

  

 

 

  

    

 

  

 

 

 

    
 

        

   
      

   

   

    

         

        
      

       

          

      

       
     
       

             

      

   

         
     

      

         

          
            

          
        
           

      
 

 
 
    

 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

So far      

94.6

 

% 

 

Next week at Ash Green Reverend Robb will be celebrating Harvest Festival with us on Monday 
morning – 9.30am - at the Lower Site and we have our lantern making session after school. Reception 
children will travel to Manchester Airport on Tuesday and we have Parents’ Evening on that day. Year 
3 children can enjoy lunch with family members on Wednesday and Year 6 classes open their doors to 
parents from 1.30pm. Our annual Lantern Parade takes place on Thursday from 4.30pm at the Lower 
Site. Our last day of the term will be a non-uniform day, Year 5 classes will host their assemblies 
(9.05am) and we will have our Celebration assemblies on Friday – KS2 at 9.05am – Reception and KS1 
at 2.50pm – all welcome.  

 

Our Talk Topic next 

week will be 

‘HARVEST’. 

 

Reverend Robb will 

lead our service on 

Monday and talk about 

the traditions of 

Harvest. 

 
 

 

 

FRIDAY 27 OCTOBER will be a Non-uniform Day.  

Please could children bring £1 or  

      a raffle/tombola prize for our Christmas Fair  

which is on Saturday 25 November.  

Everyone is welcome to our Harvest 

Festival Service on  

MONDAY 23 OCTOBER 

9.30am in the Lower Site Hall. 
 

Any donations of tinned or dried food 

would be very welcome. Donations 

will be divided between elderly 

members of the community and the  

Smart Move Charity. 

 
 

Parents of Year 6 children are invited into classes 

from 1.30pm. 

CLASS 6C - MONDAY 23 OCTOBER 
 

CLASS 6T - WEDNESDAY 25 OCTOBER  
 

Come along and enjoy an afternoon of collage 

making linked to the children’s topic  

on Natural Disasters. 
 

FANTASTIC SUPPORT FROM PARENTS 
 

We have had a series of parent events 
this week from autumn walks (wet 

ones!) in Nursery to Sculpture making 
in Year 4 and much in between. 

 

Thank you to all those parents who 
came along on those occasions. 

 

Your support means a great deal.  

 

Our Year 5 children had a fantastic two days at 

Sunnyvale Activity Centre this week. 
 

 

The children had a great time building their 

teamwork skills whilst taking part in  

den-building, bush-craft and outdoor cooking.  

CAREFUL SHARING 

 Please can parents and carers take great 
care when sharing images on Social Media. 

Photos from assemblies, parents’ 
afternoons etc which feature others’ 
children should not be shared without 

permission. Thank you 

 



  
      
  

 
   
     

 
 

   
 
 

     
        
      
     

      

         

    

   

     

       
        

     

         

   

     

     
   
  
        

     
       

                                                                                    
 

    

   

       

    
   

 

     
       

           

       

         

      
     

      

         

       

 
  

  
  
 

 

This term we have class assemblies on Friday mornings 9.05am  - all welcome. They are as follows: 
 

Date Class Date Class 

27 October 5B & 5W 10 November 4C & 4H 

17 November 6C & 6T 24 November 3G & 3T 

1 December 1B/R & 1C   

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Wednesday 15 November is the chance for Year 5 pupils to invite family members (up to 2 adults) for lunch together.  
PLEASE COLLECT A SLIP FROM YOUR CHILD’S CLASS AND RETURN AS SOON AS POSSIBLE WITH £2 PER 
MEAL. THANK YOU.  
PRE-SCHOOL CHILDREN ARE WELCOME BUT THEY MUST REMAIN THE RESPONSIBILITY OF THEIR 
PARENTS. 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 
 
 
 

 
   
   

 

 

 
 

MONDAY 23 OCTOBER  

3.30-5.30 IN THE LOWER SITE DINING HALL 

 

Come along and make your FREE lantern for the 

parade with Denise from Family Learning. 

 
EVERYONE WELCOME 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
THURSDAY 26 OCTOBER 

 
Join in the Lantern Parade starting at 4.30pm from the 

Lower Site. 

 

Food will on sale at the end of the parade at the  
Upper Site. 

 
There will be a raffle and a prize for the best outfit. 

 

 

 

 

 

Half Term 

Close   

Fri 27 

October 

Re-open  

Mon 6 

November 

 

Christmas 

Close  

Fri 22 

December 

Re-open  

Mon 8 

January 2018 

 

Half Term 

Close  

Fri 16 

February  

Re-open 

Mon 26 

February 

   

Easter 

Close 

Thurs 29 

March 

Re-open 

Mon 16 April 

Mon 7 May – May Day 

Half Term 
Close 

Fri 25 May 

Re-open 

Mon 4 June 

   

Summer 
Close 

Friday 20 July 
 

 


